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Getting the people of Morgantown moving on bikes since 2005 
 

 

Embrace the fun of bicycles! Help us to educate, encourage, and empower a 

vibrant and inclusive cycling community through our non-profit bike workshop 

and related programming.   

 

We're looking for a few talented and conscientious board members to lead and 

strengthen our organization as we transition to our new location on the Caperton 

Trail in Morgantown. If you can contribute your time, thoughtfulness, and 

leadership one evening a month, e-mail us to find out whether this volunteer 

opportunity is right for you: 

 

info@positivespin.org 
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